
From: Jae Truesdell <  
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2021 4:27 PM 
To: Councillor, Karen Rea - Markham   
Subject: Lobbyist registry 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO 

NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender 

and know the content is safe. 

Hello Councillor,  

 

Just a note to say that, as an in-house government relations professional (lobbyist), I would be 

very supportive of this initiative. The transparency and public disclosure that a lobbyist registry 

provides is a positive in my view, as the work we do is important and does not occur in the 

shadows. Should you or any other council members wish to discuss I am always available.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

Jae Truesdell 

Director, Corporate Affairs 

SmartCentres REIT 

  

 


